
mailto:finaid@grinnell.edu
mailto:studentaccounts@grinnell.edu


Will my financial aid change if I change my meal 
plan?

Your financial aid does not change if you choose an 
alternate meal plan. You are charged on your Grinnell 
billing statement for the meal plan you choose. 
Choosing an option besides the full meal plan may 
require you to purchase groceries and cook some of 
your meals yourself.

Please note that first-year students are required to 
enroll in the full meal plan. Returning students have 
other options depending on their housing status. Dining 
Services’ website (login required) offers additional 
details on meal plan options.

How can I estimate my balance due or my credit 
balance?

You can estimate whether you will owe a balance to 
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